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Prof. dr. Eric J. Fischer
Sccretary General

Association of Insurers in the Netherlands Mb& P ﬁu',&;p« X%ta,al

P.O. Box 93450, 2509 AL
The Iague, The Netherlands

VIA FACSIMILE: 011-31-70-333-8G50
ORIGINAL VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER

Dear Prof. dr. Fischen:
i :
I'am pleased we had the opportunity to mect last week to finalize our discussions

regarding your Assocjation’s signing the ICHEIC Mcmorandum of Understanding
(MOUL). |
|

As was noted during our meeting, your letter of March 24 has been circulated to the
members of the ICHEIC. Morcover, 1 was pleascd to learn that you had had productive
discussions with Jewish, company, and rcgulator representatives. '

\

I'am pleascd to adviiﬁ you that the members of our Commission have accepted your
membership, which ‘ill become cffective upon the si gning of the MOU. Attached plcasc
find thrce copics of the MOU for your signature; we would appreciate your returning two

signed copies to us. The signed copy of the MOU, along with your March 24 letter, will
become part of our official records.

The next ICIIEIC me ting is scheduled for Junc 21-22 in London. We look forward to
your participating in qur deliberations.at that {ime.

Sincerely,

o\

Lawrence 8. Eagleburg
Chairman

Lnclosure




